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NS-EPR-2%0
October 31,1984

Dr. Cecil 0. Acmas, Chief
. .

Standardization and Special Projects Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission>

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject $ Additional Infomation in Response to Request NtWr 2 for
~

"

Additional Infomation on WCAP-10125, " Extended burnup Evaluation. ,~
of Westinghouse Fuel" (Proprietary)

4

Reference: Letter NS-EPR-2917 dated June 11, 1984 from E. P. Rahe, Jr. (H)
to C. O. Romas (NRC)

Attention: M. Dunenfeld, Core Perfomance Branch

Dear Dr. Thomas:

Enclosed are:-

1. Wenty-two (22) copies of the Westinghouse Additional Infomation in'

Response to Request Ntaber 2 for Additional Infomation on WCAP-10125,
" Extended Burnup Evaluation of Westinghouse Fuel" (Proprietary).

! 2. One (1) copy of an Application for Withholding Proprietary Infomation Frcra
Public Disclosure, AW-84-88 (Non-Proprietary).

Consistent with the comrutment made in the referenced letter, the enclosed
infomation augments the initial response to question 2, and completes the

,

; Westinghouse response to " Request Ntaber 2". Please refer any additional
1 qtaestions or concerns regarding the content of this response to Douglas G.

Bevard of my staff.

De enclosed material is sutznitted for your infomation and is to be treated as
proprietary infomation of Westinghouse Electric Corporation. De infomation
will be separately resutznitted in whole in confomance with the requirements of
10CFR2.790 should it be employed as part of a license application or other

'

- actim identified in 10CFR2.790(a). _

TM7kh E
-

if
T

C'"

.. . - _. - _ _ - . . - _ - _ - _ .



3

.
.

Dr. C. O. Thomas
Page 'IVo

Correspondence with respect to the application for withholding should reference
AW-84-88 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager of Regulstory and
Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,

E. P. Rahe, J Manager
Nuclear Safety Department

MDB/kk -
Enclosures

cc: D. Morar
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